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September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 7, 8 & 9 Harvest Festival Craft Event: Tuesday 10 October 
 
The BHFCS English department is running a creative arts and crafts event after school in the 
canteen, following the success of last year on Tuesday 10 October from 3.15pm-4.30pm. 
 
This will be held in our canteen and there will be arts and crafts, squash and snacks provided. 
Students will be making a variety of creations to link to the Harvest festival. There will also be 
a knowledge quiz to do in teams. 
 
In addition, we will have pumpkin painting, pumpkin sweet jellies, mini glass bowls to paint/ 
decorate and fill with student’s ‘harvest’ and iced pumpkin face biscuits to create (all of which 
can be taken home) Students can participate in any/all of the above activities. We will use the 
proceeds to support BHF and our feeder primary schools’ projects. 
 
In order to facilitate this event, we request a voluntary contribution of £3.50 per student. If you 
would like your child to take part in this event, please make the payment and confirm permission 
via ParentPay by Friday 6 October 2023. 
 
Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis as we have a limited number 
of places and will close earlier if all the places have been taken. 
 
Should you have any questions, or wish to discuss the event with me, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at School via my email on p.shaw@hughfaringdon.org. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs Shaw 
Subject Leader for English 
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